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Greetings,                                                                                          June 2020 
 
We have some good news. Our children from grade 4 and up are back with us. They 
have been doing well with social distance at school and putting in lots of overtime to 
make up for all the missed classes. We are hoping our 1st – 3rd graders will be back with 
us soon. 
 

 
 
 
As usual, the guys have been busy on the farm. The garden was cleaned out and 
prepared for new seedlings. A group of volunteers from FASA helped with all the 
planting.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
Other work included adding a bedroom to one of the houses; a driveway to the office to 
help offload donations; and pouring a cement pad to the front of Olivia house, so the 
wooden stairs wouldn’t get eaten by the termites as easily as before. We made an 
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update to the garden fence since the electricity around the fence hasn’t been working as 
well as we’d like. We’ve now installed razor wire to try and keep the animals out.  
Lots of great work this month. 

 
 
Birthdays this month were Jessica (15) and Tumelo (5), also two staff members, Marcus 
and Catrin. I’m sure there will be a huge birthday party when everyone finally gets back 
to The Fold.  
 
We ask you to please continue your donations, and please don’t forget the link to 
sponsor a child: https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-child 
 
 
Praises:  At this point, the virus has not affected donations. FASA helping to plant the 
vegetables seedlings. Some of the children are back. More infrastructure accomplished 
at The Fold. 
  
Prayer requests: Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety 
from the virus and an end to the virus worldwide. We desperately need to find an 
additional couple to work at The Fold.  
  
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 
 


